
From: Stephen Crawford [mailto:stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 17 October 2019 12:55 PM 

To: Chambers - Sams DP 
Cc: Helen Hamberger 

Subject: AM2019/7 - Amusement Award review - AWU claim re leave loading 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We write in response to your email dated 10 October 2019 concerning Matter AM2019/7.  
 
We have spoken with representatives for ABI and the NSW Business Chamber and the parties have 
agreed to request a brief hearing concerning the AWU’s claim to insert annual leave loading into the 
Amusement, Events and Recreation Award 2010.  
 
Regards, 
 
STEPHEN CRAWFORD    
SENIOR NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER  
M  +61 425 303 265 | stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au  

P 02 8005 3316  LEVEL 1, 16–20 GOOD STREET 

GRANVILLE NSW 2142  WWW.AWU.NET.AU 
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addressed. The message may contain intellectual property, copyright material, and confidential and/or privileged material. Any 
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information, by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete this e-
mail and associated material from any computer and destroy any printed associated material. The intended recipient of this e-
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